
 

 
to 

 

Harsh Jain 

(Second Year – IT) 
 

For having won 1
st

 runner up place  at  “Airavat 2.0", 

which was organized by SPIT, Mumbai  

on 12
th

 - 13
th

 April, 2025. 

 

 

Hearty congratulations to Harsh! 
 
 
 
 

Dr. Hari Vasudevan 
                                (Principal) 


